
To:    Oregon Senate Committee on Natural Resources 
From:  Margot Fervia-Neamtzu 
  22078 SW List Place 

Sherwood OR 97140 
 

RE:  House Bill 3464 
 
I am writing to show my support for House Bill 3464. I encourage the committee to remove 
beavers predatory status and streamline beaver management through Oregon Department of 
Fish & Wildlife.  
 

Beavers create wetlands that manage flooding, create salmon habitat, and sequester carbon. 
They are our allies in striving for a climate resilient watershed. This is crucial. 
 
Thank you.  
 


